

March 20, 2019

VIA E-MAIL ctodd@kelloghansen.com jthorne@kellogghansen.com

K. Chris Todd John Thorne Kellogg, Hansen, Todd, Figel & Frederick, P.L.L.C 1615 M Street, NW, Suite 400 Washington, DC 20036

> RE: P-MUR 621 /MUR 7562 New Knowledge Jonathon Morgan

Dear Mr. Todd & Mr. Thorne:

This is in response to our your follow-up request for an extension to respond to the sua sponte and complaint filed in the above mentioned matters we received via e-mail on March 19, 2019. After considering the circumstances, the Office of General Counsel has granted the requested extension. Accordingly, your client's response is due on or before the close of business April 25, 2019. You may contact me if you have any questions at 202-694-1539 or by e-mail at cela@fec.gov.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Ross, Paralegal Complaints Examination and

Kathy Ross

Legal Administration